
Dear Mr Chambers & Sir Duncan Nichol 

It is now 1 year since our nightmare began. 

There is a saying "Innocent Until Proven Guilty" but it does not seem 
to apply to Lucy. She is still the only one of all the staff on the 
Neonatal Unit to be singled out for punishment. 

Whilst we appreciate that things cannot be finalised until the Police 
Investigation has ended we have to have a way of moving forward in 
terms of her career for however long the investigation takes. 

We therefore wish to request an urgent meeting with you both to discuss 
what restrictions are on Lucy and what expectations she can have 
regarding Work/Training for the time until the Police Investigation has 
been completed. 

We would appreciate the meeting to be as soon as possible as the 
anguish this situation is causing has become intolerable. 

Kind Regards 
John & Sue Letby 
Parents of Lucy Letby 
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